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September 2017
Dear Applicant

Thank you for enquiring about our Deputy Headteacher - Pastoral vacancy.   

I have pleasure in providing some information about the School together with a Job Specification and Application Form.   

If you would like to be considered for the position, please return the Application Form together with your CV and any other details you would like us to consider.   The latest date for receiving applications is Thursday 28th September and interviews will be held during the week commencing 9th October.  

I do hope you will want to apply and look forward to hearing from you again soon.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

 Gil Dunn

Gil Dunn
Headmaster

